
South Coast Running Club Minutes 
 
January 21, 2024 
Attending: Kent Sharmon, Chris Liga, Amarissa Wooden, Patrick Myers, Gene Wooden, Carol 
Aron, Ellen Kramer, Patrick Bringardner 
 
To Do: 

• Amanda will look into getting a drop box for photos for the club. 

• Amanda will contact the City of North Bend to see what they actually need and what 
compensation they will provide if we put on their July Jubilee 5K. 

• Amanda will also ask them to commit to providing law enforcement for traffic control for 
Circle the Bay. 

• Kent will work with Colleen to get a savings account for the club’s funds. 
 
Discussion: 
Bullard’s went really well. 
 
Amarissa will get a dropbox for club to share photos.   
 
Sunset – Kyle Erm – would like to get donations to do raffle.  Gary Smith, Dereck McGarigal also 
offered to help.   
Ben Pace -helped with traffic control previously.  Carol will contact them to start getting 
organized. 
 
Linda will get a permit for the gazebo for Thursday  through Saturday to make sure we get it.   
 
Scholarship – talk about doing as part of 1 application that gives to a number or scholarships. 
 
The PDF for the scholarship says 2022.  Carol will update to make it no-year (done). 
 
North Bend July Jubilee wants us to put on their race for them.  It’s July 14th.  Discussion of 
asking how much they would pay.  Patrick Bringardner and Amarissa will be around.  Amarissa 
will contact them to ask more questions. 
 
She will also ask for help with road intersections for Circle the Bay. 
 
Rotary will give out $1,000 to anyone who requests.  Chris will look into the deadline to apply. 
 
Kent can help Colleen with Prediction Run. 
 
Kent will contact Colleen about setting up a savings account for the club. 
 
RB2CB – 



Amarissa is still trying to contact Adapt to see if we can use their parking lot and put port-o-
potties in their parking lot.  If that doesn’t work, she’ll ask at the grocery store down the street.  
Shirts are ready and medals in the works. 
 
Carol is contacting the Cowboy Cookn’ about catering. The museum is looking at pricing. 
 
Salmon Creek – Gene and the Shorbs will organize it. 
 
Circle the Bay – Amarissa will order the shirts this year. 
 
Membership – discussion of giving the members something.  T-shirts/socks are expensive and 
take up a lot of space.  Might actually be good to give the swag away as well as/instead of the 
big rosettes. 


